
 

 

  

 

 
 

Usually at this time of year, you are hearing from us with a request to sponsor our annual golf outing.  It is an event that 

we look forward to each fall, not only for the camaraderie and fun of the day, it also raises vital funds for 

Commonwealth Cares.  In times of incredible hardship, Commonwealth Cares provides grants to our associates that 

never need to be repaid. We have always known that supporting our frontline team is the key to our success and the 

right thing to do.   

 

This year, after careful consideration, and based on the significant uncertainty of restrictions, travel policies, etc., we 

have decided not to hold a fall golf tournament.  Although we will not be having the tournament this year, the need to 

raise funds for this program has only become more critical.  While our associates all continue to work as front-line 

heroes, many of their family members have lost jobs and they face increased childcare and other expenses related to the 

effects of COVID-19. 

 

We are hopeful that as a true partner to Commonwealth Senior Living and Commonwealth Cares, that you will 

consider providing a donation at the same or greater sponsorship level than you did in 2019.  Our website has been 

updated to have new sponsorship levels, that reflect the change in landscape from 2019. Your 2020 gift will be 100% 

tax deductible and will allow us to meet the projected grant needs for this year.  

 

• World Changer- $8,000 To celebrate these donors, we will invite each donor to a dinner in Charlottesville, 

once it is considered safe to do so, to celebrate with members of the CSL Senior Leadership Team.  

• Hero Helpers- $5,000 To thank these donors, members our senior management will hold a small reception (or 

receptions based on the count) in Charlottesville, once it is considered safe to do so.  

• Partner in Care - $2,500 These generous donors will receive thank you calls from our executive directors and 

senior management.   

❖ Gifts of all sizes are welcome and appreciated on behalf of our associates.   

 

To make a gift, please consider a check or PayPal donation here: https://www.paypal.com/us/fundraiser/charity/115483 

 

This change is not permanent. We will golf again! We are currently evaluating options for 2021 and will share that 

information with you as it unfolds. As always, we appreciate the support of our partners and we look forward to when 

we can gather to celebrate our shared success. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Tommy Comer 

Chief HR Officer 

tcomer@commonwealthsl.com 
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